
February 
News

DATES TO REMEMBER 
March 22 — March 30         
Closed for Spring Break


May 11 
Pictures (at the studio)


May 25-27 
Closed for Memorial Day


June 8 
Dress Rehearsal (at the theater)


RECITAL  is on 

Sunday June 9th 
Orange Show 1pm 
Green Show 3pm 
Purple Show 5pm

Recital Handbooks will be available in April.  
All the important details about recital, ticket sales, 
dress rehearsal, pictures, & more will be in the 
handbook.  We will pass out a hard copy to all the 
students and post it on the parent portal.  The 
handbook is something you will reference often 
so keep it in a handy spot at home.  

Recital Costumes:   As costumes trickle in, 
they will be tried on in class for inspection before 
they are bagged and labeled for sending home.  
Please note, some costumes will not be arriving 
until late April.  

Required shoes for Recital: All students 
that participate in recital will need to have the 
required shoes.  All costumes match….shoes need 
to match too.  The required footwear can be found 
on our website. www.ginnysdanceworks.com/dress-code

If you have purchased your shoes from our 
Dancewear Shoppe you have what you need for 
recital.

CALLING ALL DADS!!   
The Dad’s Dance is back for the 2024 
Recital and we want you!  No skills 
required.  Your practices will be every 
Tuesday at 7:45pm beginning May 7 
through the recital.  Give us a shout to let 
us know you’re in!!  You’ll have a blast!

Congratulations to our own Miss Lane.  
She participated in the 2024 
Distinguished Young Women of MI 
Scholarship Program this past weekend 
and was the winner of the interview and 
talent portion of the program and 1st 
runner up overall.  We are so proud of 
your accomplishments Lane.  Way to go!

http://www.ginnysdanceworks.com/dress-code

